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Correction to ASX Announcement 
 
 
 
SPQ Limited (SPQ) wishes to advise a correction to the “Superior Raises $2.0 million to Advance Further Drilling and 
Exploration” announcement released to the ASX at 10.45 AEDT on 18 December 2023 (ASX Announcement). 
 
The ASX announcement contains an error noting the exercise price of the unlisted options. 
 
The correct exercise price for the unlisted options is $0.025 and not $0.04. 
 
 

This announcement is authorised for release by the board of Superior Resources Limited. 

 

<ENDS> 

For more information: 
Carlos Fernicola 
Non Exec. Chairman/Company Secretary 
Tel: ++61 7 3831 4172 
www.superiorresources.com.au 
carlos@carlosfernicola.com.au 
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